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   Lab Meeting Schedule 
 403 Salk Hall 

For newsletter  questions, comments or suggestions 
please  e-mail Melissa Carp at mgc4@pitt.edu  

• May 17, 2011 

          12pm-1pm 

• June 14, 2011 

          12pm-1pm 

 

 Lab News 

Melissa Campbell was recently awarded an assistantship from the 
Honors Research Assistantship (HRA) program for her work with 
the Dental Registry and DNA Repository.  The prestigious award 
grants $600 to undergraduate 
students involved in research on a 
specific project at the University 
of Pittsburgh.  Melissa has been 
involved with the DRDR since 
January, and has since then   
dedicated her time and energy  
towards subject recruitment and 
data entry for the project.  The 
DRDR would not function                   
without the hard work of all the 
undergraduate and graduate              
student researchers.                            
Congratulations, Melissa!  

DRDR Update 

Recruitment Location 

Recruitment Summary 

Subjects Recruited  2690 

Subjects Declined 364 

Compliance Rate 88% 

Module 1 611 Emergency Care 68 UDHS 8 

Module 2 927 Oral Surgery 40 Orthodontics 144 

Module 3 309 Pediatric      
Dentistry 

127 Other 70 

Module 4 154 Implant Center 15 AEGD 22 

Dental Hygiene 165 Prosthodontics 13 Perio 7 

Endo 10     

   Upcoming Events 

Ethics Symposium 

Speakers: Drs. Christopher 
Ryan, Joshua Marvit, and 
Steven Wendell 

When: Thursday, May 12 
             10am-12pm 
Where: 355 Salk Hall 

2011 Spring Research                
Symposium 

When: Wednesday, May 18 
             9am-12pm, followed by 
lunch and Senior Awards                  
Ceremony 
Where: Scaife Hall, Auditorium 6 

Invited Speaker: Justin Starren, 
Ph.D., M.D., Director                          
Northwestern University                       
Biomedical Research Center 

“Connecting the (Digital) Dots: 
How Informatics is changing 
Health Care and Biomedical              
Research” 

Behavior Symposium 

Speakers: Dr. Deb Polk, 
Louise Schulhof, Dr. Jean 
O’Donnell, and Dr. Marnie 
Oakley 

When: Thursday, June 23 
             10am-12pm 
Where: 355 Salk Hall 




